Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on September 16, 2022 at 10:29 a.m.

From: Kelly McLeskey

To: Contact TPUC; Kelly MclLeskey
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 55% Rate Hike

Date: Friday, September 16, 2022 9:19:28 AM

To Whom it May Concern,

I am writing in opposition to the 55% rate hike increase with Superior Wastewater Inc. I am in full opposition to this
absurd rate hike.

There should be oversight to John Powell as he owns the development company, the HOA (which we have no say
in) Superior Wastewater, etc. Mr Powell needs to be held in check. Mr. Powell controls everything and we the
people have zero rights, zero voices when it comes to our community (Kings Chapel) and the money we are dishing
out to this man. I have lived in other places all over and never seen such an absurd increase like Mr. Powell is
proposing! We already have no clue what are HOA is funding as everything we have been promised has never
happened! I could understand a 5%~10% max increase but 55% is ludicrous!!

I am NOT happy and I fully oppose this increase!
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